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God gave us a great summer and fruitful outreaches here at Iglesia Bautista Dios con
Nosotros! We are grateful for your prayers during our Vacation Bible School. Each night,
we had a large group of kids and many volunteers from our church helping serve in this
event. The gospel was clearly given, and some of those who participated and are not from
our church have visited us recently! In July, we held a baby dedication for our youngest
attender! Pray for us as we seek to reach whole families with the truth and to work
together with the parents in teaching God’s Word. Stephanie has been leading a Thursday
evening discipleship class for some of the women in our church.  It has been a joy to see
them grow in their walk with the Lord as well as learn how to share the gospel and other
truths from God’s Word with others. At the end of August, we held another baptismal
service. Tim baptized four people, two of which were saved this year and one who is taking
the discipleship class with Stephanie.
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We kicked off our new semester for English classes a few weeks ago. Please keep us in
your prayers as we use this outreach to connect with many new families. Also, we recently
started the process for our permanent residency visa. We have held temporary residency
since 2016, and we were grateful to find out that we could apply for permanent residency
which will last longer and will open other doors. We are asking for prayers as this process
will last the next few months. Also, pray with us about our first men’s meeting as well as
expanding the discipleship classes for those who have completed it and for others who
are more grounded in their faith. Thank you again for your prayers and support for our
family! It is always awesome to see God working among those here on the field!

In Christ,
The Germanos
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